
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Fountain Lane, Oldbury) 
(Temporary No Waiting/Loading Restriction) Order 2023 intends to 
temporarily prohibit vehicles from waiting or loading along the following 
lengths of Fountain Lane, Oldbury:- 
 
No waiting or loading at any time at: 
 

1) Fountain Lane, Oldbury – north side from a point 9.5 metres 
north-west of its junction with Bromford Road to the extended 
boundary between Nos. 45 & 47 Fountain Lane.   

 
2) Fountain Lane, Oldbury – south side from a point 7.8 metres 

north-west of its junction with Bromford Road to the extended 
boundary between Nos. 45 & 47 Fountain Lane.   

 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work necessitating the 
restriction is expected to take until 16/01/2025, from 17/07/2023.   
 
Purpose – a support measure to a new Lovell Partnerships housing 
development to ensure the free flow of traffic.   
 
For more information please contact Mark Sifford of Sandwell MBC – 
07813 546891. 


